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Research Analysis 

 

HB 1792 modifies terminology relating to disabled persons, changing mentions of 

“handicapped” to “disabled,” “a person with disability,” “visually impaired” or related language.   

 

 

Prepared By: Suzie Nahach 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

After review, HB 1792 has no fiscal or revenue considerations for the state. 

 

Prepared By: Stacy Johnson 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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